Expedition Committee Update

The Expedition Committee met again in March to identify routes that it feels needs attention in the coming season and beyond.  These might include places that did not get fully explored during the Wabakimi Project years, are in need of natural habitat protection or in need of more use to keep open for recreation, or may be included in the next edition of our new Wabakimi Canoe Routes Guidebook.

Although the list of routes are not in final form as of this writing, the committee anticipates the list to be ready in the near future.  These routes will be posted with areas of need identified on our 2021 Trip Program webpage along with some resources that will help in planning such trips.  

The committee will also be providing a downloadable FOW Trip Journal for documenting each trip with greater ease.  This journal will also include other resources to help in the planning of such trips.

We hope that FOW members (and others!) will consider taking self-guided trips into these areas and provide a trip report back to FOW for the purposes of improving our maps and other resources.
